City of Berkley

3338 Coolidge Hwy., Berkley, Michigan 48072
Department of Public Works
248-658-3490 phone
248-658-3491 fax

RE: Temporary water service interruptions on 10/8/2019

Dear Occupant,

In order to maintain/upgrade our water system we are repairing water mains in your area. During
this repair the water on your street may be temporarily shut off. We will attempt to limit
service disruptions to Tuesday October 8th from 9am to Spm.

Please note that once service has been restored you will experience discolored water. Once
your water is turned back on let the cold water run in the lowest area of your home until it clears.
If you happen to use any of the brown water for washing light and/or white clothing you may
need to rewash your laundry with a product specifically made to remove iron which is available
at most stores. (Bleach will not remove iron spots)

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter. For up to date information we
encourage residents to subscribe to email updates and monthly newsletters by visiting the city
website at www.berkleymich.org.

If you have any question please contact Department of Public Works @ 248-658-3490.

City of Berkley,
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Shawn Young

Public works Foreman



